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Important Dates for November:  
 

 

11/25   Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday & 

11/26   the day after 
 
 

We are still wearing masks!  Please remember that only  
students are allowed to enter the classroom at this time.   

 

 
   

 

 

Fruit Salad - Yummy! Yummy! 
This month we will be praising God for all our blessings and 
one of the big ones is the healthy food He has created for 
us to enjoy and to keep our bodies healthy & strong! We’ll 
also be talking about Thanksgiving traditions in America. Do 
you have any to share? We’ll be enjoying classroom feasts 
at the end of the month. More info to come! 

 

November 

Thematic Units: 
 

1 – 5:    Eating Healthy 
 

8 – 12:  Pilgrims & Turkeys 
 

15 - 19: Thanksgiving 
                       

22 – 24: Corn 
 

29 – 12/3:  Tis the Season 

 

 

Vocabulary Words: 
 

healthy            Pilgrim 

habit                voyage 

nutrition     feast 

vegetable     Native - 

fruit                    American      

protein             shuck 

Mayflower     corn silk               

 

Concepts: 
 

Shape:   triangle 
 

Numbers:  5 & 6 
 

Colors:  Gold, Yellow  

                   & Brown 
      

Letters:  gG, hH, i I 

 

 

Character Trait:  Grateful 
 

Bible Verse: 
 

“Let us come into His presence with Thanksgiving; 

let us make a joyful noise to Him with songs of 

praise.” 

                                 Psalm 95:2                           

  

 

 

Menu  

Update: 

Remember-if 

your child has 

ANY food 

allergy, all 

food comes 
from home for 

their safety. 

 
 

 

Need a Night Out to Shop, Dine or ??? 
CCLGP Staff is once again offering our Annual December Parents Night Out! Friday December 3rd from 5:30 – 

9:30. You can even leave them with us and we’ll change them into their pj’s. Dinner, crafts & F-U-N provided! 

The cost is $40 CASH per child at the door. (Siblings are just $20).  ALL proceeds this year will be given to the 

Coussa Family for medical expenses.  Due to Covid precautions – this event is only open to CCLGP families.  

Watch for sign ups in the office mid-month. 

 

 
 

              

 


